
RESOLUTION 2022-02 
 

A RESOLUTION OF THE DILLINGHAM PLANNING COMMISSION  
 

Adopt Resolution 2022-02; A Resolution of the Dillingham Planning Commission 
Recommending Placement of Donated Playground Equipment from BBNA onto 

USS 2732, Block 5, Lot Remains 
 

WHEREAS, Resolution 2021-09 of the Dillingham Planning Commission recognized the 
Donation of Playground Equipment and Installation was accepted at the Planning Commission 
meeting on November 3, 2021; and 
 
WHEREAS, Resolution 2021-37 of the Dillingham City Council recommended additional public 
meetings be held in accordance of the public process was satisfied by an open, public meeting 
held on March 16, 2021 with no objection or alternate locations given or considered; and 
 
WHEREAS, the Planning Commission voted for Option 2 to remove the current Volleyball Court 
to allow for a larger areas to accommodate for public gatherings, allow for spacious installing of 
the equipment, and to allow for movable tents, tables, and chairs in this space to accommodate 
a larger range of functions in the future, and  
 
WHEREAS, No objection was noted to placement of the equipment at the old airstrip location 
(USS 2732, Block 5) was deemed acceptable by majority rules vote, to placement of the 
playground equipment on the existing location of playground,  
 
THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the Dillingham Planning Commission does recommend 
the placement and installation of the Donated Playground Equipment at this location, USS 2732, 
Block 5. 
 
 
 
 
APPROVED AND ADOPTED THIS 13th DAY OF MARCH, 2022. 
 
 
            

 Kaleb Westfall, Chair  Patty Buholm, Planning Director 

 


